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January 9, 2019 

I hope you had a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year celebration.  We had a great time 

performing in the Christmas Spectacular.  Over 250 kids from 2nd thru 12th grade participated.  We did 

8 performances (English and Spanish) and we had over 1,500 people say “YES” to Jesus.  Praise the 

Lord!!!  All that hard work and commitment is worth it when we see people come to Jesus.  Amen!!!!!  

I am so excited about this semester in WoW and can't wait to get started.   All WoW choirs (PK thru 

5th) will be working towards our WoW Spring Musical in May. We will be presenting songs and a 

message to our congregation and families that are full of joy and excitement about Jesus. More details 

on the Spring Musical will be coming soon.  We will also have opportunities throughout the semester 

to lead in family worship and more.   As we start the New Year, I want you to stay focused on the one 

true thing that matters most - JESUS!!! Keep your eyes on Him at all times.  He is your friend and your 

Savior.  I pray you have a wonderful year and see you next week. 

  
  

 

 CFBC KID’S WoW 

Now is the time when we will start working on your January hymn.  Don’t 

forget to put these songs in your heart so that in time of need or worship 

you can sing them to the Lord.  See if your parents can learn them with 

you.  Hymn Listeners will be here in 2 weeks, so make sure you are ready. 

 

 
 

PK/K – “God is So Good” 
1st Grade – “What a Friend We Have in Jesus” 
2nd Grade – “To God Be the Glory” 
3rd Grade – “Standing on the Promises” 
4th Grade – “There is a Fountain” 
5th Grade – “Lily of the Valley” 
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